COPY.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, RO 2

23rd January, 1925.

Dear Sirs,

Reverting to your letter of the 7th instant
respecting your Steamer"CISHEROS®, I beg to acquaint you
that the Committee have to-day had the case of this vessel
under consideration, together with a communication received
from the Cociety's Surveyors at llamburg relative to the
special Survey held by them on this vessel in June-July 1921,
and I have to say that, in view of their remarks, the
Committee have given imstructions for the record of s.s.lio.2=21
already assigned to the Steamer to be amended to s.s.lo.3=7,21
in accordance with your request, so that the Cecond Cpecial
Survey No. 1 will not now become due until July next.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Agsistant to the Secretary.
Messrs. lacandrews % Co, Ltd., )

Suffolk llouse,
Laurence rountney [Iill,
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